
From: Ken Busch
To: Jon New; pbrennan@cityofsanmateo.org
Cc: Wendy Lao
Subject: RE: Public comment: Hayward Park Project
Date: Friday, August 19, 2022 4:27:41 AM

Jon – THANKS for the note.  This is a perfect place for housing near transit.
 
Philip has left the City.  The Planner on the project is Wendy Lao who is copied on this email.
 
Ken
 
 
 

From: Jon New  
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 10:52 PM
To: Ken Busch <KBusch@srgnc.com>; pbrennan@cityofsanmateo.org
Subject: Public comment: Hayward Park Project
 
Hi, I'd like to leave public comment regarding the PA19-005 Hayward Park Project.
 
=======
 
We are still in the midst of a housing supply shortage, and this is a great location for additional
apartments. It's right next to the train station, and there are plans for additional amenities nearby.
However, given our climate and traffic goals, I do think it is likely overparked.
 
Thank you,
 
Jonathan New
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